APPOINTMENT ANNOUNCEMENT
SMEC International appoints new Financial Director, Africa Division 
01 June 2016: SMEC International has appointed Margaret Amofa as its new Financial Director, Africa Division.

Amofa is based in SMEC International’s Johannesburg office. She took up her position at the beginning of March 2016.

She is a seasoned CFO with extensive experience in leading the financial operations for Global Operations. Amofa is also a well-qualified financial expert, with significant regulatory and financial expertise in Africa.
Amofa is a CA (SA) with an MBA from the University of Cape Town. Her professional memberships include the Public Accountants and Auditors Board, the South African Institute of Chartered Accountants, and the South African Institute of Directors.
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About SMEC
SMEC provides consultancy services for the lifecycle of a project to a broad range of sectors, which include; hydropower, transport, water, natural resources and environment, geotechnical, mining, tunnelling, urban development,  renewable energy, power,  government and advisory services and social infrastructure development. The SMEC Group has over 5 300 employees and an established network of over 75 offices throughout Australia, Africa, Asia, the Middle East, the Pacific, North and South America.
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